Sustainability within Student Affairs: A model for Action

James Klenke

Student Affairs

During the academic year of 2007-2008 Dr. Nobby Emmanuel called for a committee to review the sustainability initiatives within Student Affairs.  He charged this committee with three directives:

1. To assess current initiatives within the Student Affairs Departments regarding sustainability

2. To make recommendations regarding future efforts in sustainability.

3. To make recommendations regarding methods to measure progress.

The proposed presentation would involve a panel discussion regarding present and future sustainability initiatives within Student Affairs, with the goal of providing a model for other’s use.  

